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Lane splitting has been shown to cut down on emissions and help alleviate traffic 

congestion, but most importantly, it allows motorcyclists to stay out of of harm's way. 

As a motorcyclist myself, getting home safe to my familiy is my top priority. I strongly 

believe this bill will save lives. Please support SB422. 


